FACT
Oct. 11, 2012

[bookmark: _GoBack]The first Faculty Advisory Committee on Technology meeting will take place next week on October 11, from 1-2pm. In this meeting you will elect a chair, vice chair and a secretary. I was not able to find a time that was suitable for all participants so please contact me if you have any questions.   The meeting will take place in AS 125.
You may find more information on FACT in the Academic Senate website à under Councils and Committees à FACT:
http://www.csulb.edu/divisions/aa/grad_undergrad/senate/committees/fact/

